
 

 

We could not fit all our pictures into these few pages, but we hope you 
enjoy seeing FBC engaging with the community and celebrating our 

students this year.

Above, you see most of our staff at HEAV23, the Home Educators 
Association of Virginia's annual convention in Richmond. We enjoyed 

engaging with the East Coast homeschool community and are excited to 
continue offering wonderful opportunities for dual enrollment students!

To the left, you see what it looked like to send off our 1,086 pairs of shoes 
as they head from our community to developing countries in need! 

Last but not least, we wanted to show you full pages of photos from our 
'23 Hap Cup and '23 graduation.  

It was so close! Only 3 strokes determined 1st-4th place in our 7th Annual 
Hap Cup! On a scorecard playoff, Team Pierce edged out Team Alan 

Strickland for 1st place, then Team Cook edged out Team Struthers for 
3rd. We had 18 full teams, which included combinations of 13 sponsor 
teams, 9 multi-generational and sibling teams, 4 churches teams, and 4 
teams of coworkers, along with alumni, students, and just plain friends!                  

We all had a blast! 

 And what a celebration as friends, family, and fellow students gathered 
for Keshia, Brandon, and Jay's graduation! Thanks to Dr. Bert Kirk for 

encouraging and challenging our graduates. God is working             
mightily through His students at Faith Bible College! 

In Living Color!
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"...and let us run with endurance the race that is set before us..." Hebrews 
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